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International	IADC	Dredging
Seminar

More	than	25	participants	from	around	the	world	including	Belgium,	Canada,	China,
Ethiopia,	Ghana,	Indonesia,	Iran,	Italy,	Mauritius,	Taiwan,	the	Netherlands,	the	Philippines
and	the	United	Arab	Emirates	came	to	Delft	(the	Netherlands)	for	the	36th	IADC
International	Seminar	on	Dredging	and	Reclamation.

	

The	seminar	was	organised	by	the	International	Association	of	Dredging	Companies	in	co-
operation	with	UNESCO-IHE	from	20th	to	24th	June	2011.	Dredging	experts	from	IADC
member	companies	presented	the	lectures	and	complemented	theory	with	their	practical

knowledge	and	experience.	Amongst	the	subjects	covered	were	the	development	of	new	ports	and	maintenance	of	existing	ports;	project
phasing;	descriptions	of	types	of	dredging	equipment;	costing	of	projects	and	types	of	dredging	projects.

Events	outside	of	the	classroom	were	equally	important	and	stimulating	and	included	a	visit	to	Maasvlakte	2.	Maasvlakte	2	is	the	extensive
expansion	of	the	Port	of	Rotterdam,	which	is	being	created	to	update	the	port	and	will	cover	1,000	hectacres	net	of	industrial	sites	directly
situated	at	deep	water.

Another	highlight	of	the	week	was	a	trip	to	the	site	of	dredging	contractor	Van	Oord	at	Moerdijk.	Enthusiastic	Van	Oord	employees
demonstrated	dredging	equipment	in	action	and	provided	participants	with	a	deeper	insight	into	the	intricacies	of	the	dredging	operation.
During	a	mid-week	dinner,	participants,	lecturers	and	other	dredging	employees	mingled,	networked	and	discussed	the	real	world	of
dredging.	
The	next	IADC	seminar	will	be	organised	in	Singapore,	from	24th	to	28th	October	2011.	The	Seminar	is	aimed	at	decision	makers	and
their	advisors	in	governments,	port	and	harbour	authorities,	offshore	companies	and	other	organisations	that	have	to	implement	dredging
projects.

	

	

	

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/article/international-iadc-dredging-seminar


